THE OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE GRANT PARISH SCHOOL

BOARD OF THE PARISH OF GRANT, STATE OF LOUISIANA, TAKEN

AT A SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2021

The Parish School Board of the Parish of Grant, State of Louisiana, met in its regular meeting

place, the Grant Parish School Board Office, Colfax, Louisiana, in Special Session, Thursday, December

2, 2021 at 4:00 o'clock P.M.

There were present Mr. Lloyd Whitman, Mr. Randy Browning, Mr. Mike Slaughter and Mr.

William "Bill" Riggs. Mrs. Mary Bullock, Mrs. Lisa Roberts, Mrs. Karen Layton and Mr. Deborah

"Debbie" McFarland were absent.

Mr. Paxton Teddlie, Secretary-Treasurer was also present.

The Parish School Board of the Parish of Grant, State of Louisiana, was duly convened by Mr.

Mike Slaughter, Vice-President of the Grant Parish School Board, who then stated that the Grant Parish

School Board was ready to transact any business which may come before the Board

The following guests were recognized Mrs. Scott Gaspard, Project Manager for Grant Parish

School Board and Ballard CLC, Inc. Associates. No other guests signed in to be recognized.

Committee items:

Finance Committee: Mr. Browning, Mr. Teddlie and Mrs. Whitstine updated Board Members on

settlement claims from Hurricane and Ice Storms damages.

Motion by Mr. Whitman, seconded by Mr. Slaughter, a settlement recommendation to be

considered at the December 7, 2021 Regular Board Meeting.

Construction Committee: Mr. Gaspard and Ballard CLC Associates discussed and reviewed items

concerning Hurricane and Ice Storm Damages with Board Members.

Motion by Mr. Browning, seconded by Mr. Riggs and unanimously approved adjourning the

meeting.

s/Mike Slaughter

Mike Slaughter

Vice- President

Grant Parish School Board

ATTEST:

Paxton Teddlie

Secretary-Treasurer

Grant Parish School Board

1